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Division of Mathematical Sciences 
DLOACC 

 
Facilitator: Catherine Schult Roman Date: 

11/7/2023 
 

  Time:1:15pm- 
2:15pm 
(zoom) 

 

 
 
Attendees: x Susanne Bucher  x Jasmine Ng 

  Marlow Lemons  x Satish Singhal 

 x Zachary Marks  x Catherine Schult Roman 

 x Ronald Martinez   Gerson Valle 

  Pavan Nagpal    

 
 
Agenda: 
 
 

1. Completion rates – Spring 2023 
 

2. SLO question and rubric 
 

3. Canvas Outcomes Fall 2023 
 

4. PLO Assessment 
 

5. ILO Assessment: Ensure Learning  
 

6. DLOACC Chair  
 

7. Dean’s Remarks 
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EL CAMINO COLLEGE MATHEMATICAL SCIENCES 
DIVISION LEARNING OUTCOMES ASSESSMENT 

COORDINATING COMMITTEE  
Minutes 

 
November 7, 2023 

 
Review Minutes 
Z. Marks motioned to approve the minutes, J. Ng second. All in favor to approve the minutes 
from October 10, 2023.   
 
Completion rates – Spring 2023 

• Currently at 50% completion rate.  
• Missing PLO Reports from CM 2  
• Missing PLO Reports from Engineering  
• Missing SLO Reports for:  

o CSCI 12 
o CSCI 17 
o CSCI 40 

 
 
SLO question and rubric 

• Missing CSCI 2 
• Missing CSCI 3 
• Missing CSCI 7 
• Missing CSCI 16 
• Missing CSCI 30 

 
Canvas Outcomes Fall 2023 

• C. Schult-Roman created a spreadsheet for all courses and SLO’s across campus and has 
been sent for approval, once approved it will go into Canvas.  

 
• CM 3 and Computer Science is assessing SLO’s this semester. If others would like to use 

Canvas for any course to gather your SLO data it will be available. There will be 
workshops on how to use Canvas, please register on Cornerstone.  

 
• CS 1 and CS 2 will be assessed using Canvas Outcomes this semester.   

 
PLO Assessment 

• Completion rate for at 100% for our division.  
 

• Completion rates across campus are 35%.  
 

• Vice president would like for PLO assessments officially in program review, this should 
not affect our division as we already do so.  
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• At the moment, PLO’s are assessed every year with the corresponding SLO’s, one 

upcoming change, there will be an option, all the PLO’s can be completed at once every 4 
years right before program review. C. Schult-Roman recommended discussing these 
options with your designated committees. 

 
ILO Assessment: Ensure Learning  

• It was mentioned that potentially an email will be sent asking to show evidence of learning 
in our different programs. Some out of the box ideas included festivals and contests, this 
will be shared in the ILO assessment reports. It was mentioned that this will be voluntary, 
but it is highly encouraged as President Thames and Vice President Carlos are concerned 
about the ILO. They would like this ILO to be ready to be presented by Spring 2024 at the 
first Academic Senate meeting.  
 

• The two courses that have been identified that are relevant to this ILO and Guided 
Pathways are Math 150 and Math 170. Essentially, what we're going to be doing with 
those courses is we're going to be looking at the SLO data from the past 4 years and we're 
going to compile that data, then do a quick analysis and write a report. It should take an 
hour to do each one of the classes. President Thames and the Vice President have placed 
an importance and urgency on this ILO and have assigned 20 hours of special assignment 
time during the course of winter break. Please email C. Schult-Roman if you are 
interested by Thursday because it needs to be board approved.   

 
DLOACC Chair  
C. Schult-Roman reminded everyone that she will no longer be the DLOACC coordinator and 
this will be her last semester as chair. Please reach out to Dr. Lemons if you are interested in 
becoming the next DLOACC chair, beginning Spring 2024.  
 
Dean’s Remarks 
No Deans were able to attend the meeting. 


